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NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING AND HEARING 

As required by the State Administrative Procedure Act, § 24-4-103(3), C.R.S., the Peace 
Officer Standards and Training Board gives notice of proposed rulemaking. A hearing is 
scheduled for December 7, 2012 from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. (noon) at the Department of 
Law, 1525 Sherman Street, Denver, Colorado. 

A draft of the proposed amendment to Rule 10 follows this notice, along with a Statement 
of Basis, Statutory Authority, and Purpose. The Board values your feedback in our 
rulemaking process. Please review and consider the proposed amendment. 

All interested persons will have the opportunity to testify and provide written comment 
concerning the rule amendments. To ensure that the hearing is prompt and efficient, oral 
testimony may be time-limited. 

You may submit written comments by mail, email, or in person to our office anytime 
before the hearing. If you attend the hearing, you may submit written comments to the 
hearing panel as well. Additional opportunity to comment in writing may be announced 
at the conclusion of the hearing. 

If you have any questions or would like to submit written comments, please contact our 
office at (303) 866-5692. 

w. 
ohn W. Suthers 

ATTORNEY GENERAL 
Chairman, Colorado P.O.S.T. Board 
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